
 

 

7 December 2022 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Remaining December Diary Dates 
 
Friday 9 December 2022 
Early Years Nativity – 9.15am 
Entry is ticket only to this. All tickets have been issued. 
 
Christmas / Jumper of Your Choice Day 
Reminder that if children choose they can wear a Christmas jumper, decorate a jumper 
or wear a non-uniform jumper to school this Friday. 
 
Children should wear their normal uniform, but replace their school jumper/school 
cardigan with the jumper they choose to wear. 
 
We are very much aware finances are limited at this current time. If families choose to 
make a small donation, then all funds received will be sent to Save The Children 
charity. 
 
School Christmas Lunch 
Reminder that children will have their Christmas lunch in school on Friday.  
 
Monday 12 December 2022 
Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity – 9.15am 
Entry is ticket only to this. All tickets have been issued. 
 
Tuesday 13 December 2022 
Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity – 9.15am 
Entry is ticket only to this. All tickets have been issued. 
 
Wednesday 14 December 2022 
Early Years Nativity – 9.15am 
Entry is ticket only to this. All tickets have been issued 
 
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 - Carols at St Charles Church 
Children to arrive at Church at 4.30pm, wearing their school uniform, the Carols will 
begin at 4.45pm 
 
Friday 16 December 2022 
Advent Liturgical Prayer - 9.10am – led by Year 4.  
Year 4 families are all welcome. 
 



 

Friday 16 December 2022 continued 
Christmas Fayre - led by PTA.  
(If you have any tombola donations please bring them into school by Monday 12 
December) The Christmas Fayre will start at 3.20pm. 
 
Saturday 17 December 
Christmas Family Ceilidh at St Charles Church Hall 
Ceilidh will start at 6.00pm and finish at 8.45pm/9.00pm. No experience needed at all 
as a caller will teach and lead you in the dances. This is a free joint parish event with 
Sacred Heart and families from St Oswald’s are also invited, so it’s a great opportunity 
for children to meet each other. You can bring your own drinks and nibbles. If you’d 
like to attend, there are sign-up sheets at the back of Church, or you could leave a 
message with the school office. 
 
Monday 19 December 2022 
Advent Liturgical Prayer - 9.10am – led by Year 3.  
Year 3 families are all welcome. 
 
Tuesday 20 December 2022 
School Party Day 
Children can come to school in their party clothes. Ensure they are warm enough and 
have sensible shoes. 
 
Children to bring a small plate of party food, that they will have after their lunch. 
 
Thursday 22 December 2022 
Carols around the Christmas tree 
All welcome from 2.30pm – school closes at 3.20pm 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Nealings 
Headteacher 


